WASHINGTON WATER SERVICE COMPANY

September 2, 2014

Steven V. King, Executive Director & Secretary
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
PO Box 47250

Olympia, WA 98504-7250

RE: UW-143116

Dear Mr. King;

Washington Water Service Company requests that the effective date of the current filin g
UW-143116, be extended to September 25, 2014. The company and staff have agreed that due
to the complexity of the current rate filing and the limited time for review, additional time is

needed for full review.

Please do not hesitate to call if you need any additional information. I can be reached toll free at
(877) 408-4060 ext 1105.

Sincerely,
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Charlene E. Pratt
Accounting Manager
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